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Volunteer Opportunities 

 

ONCE A MONTH STORY TIME (TUESDAY TALES) 

One Tuesday Every Month 

1701 E Park Rd, Sand Springs, OK 74063 

APPLY HERE 

 

FOOD PANTRY 

Once A Week For Three Months 

2027 MLK Jr Blvd, Tulsa, OK 74106 

APPLY HERE 

 

VOLUNTEER ASSISTANT DEBATE COACH 

Year Round Opportunity 

PO Box 35711, Tulsa, OK 74153 

APPLY HERE 

 

SAFE PLACE RESPONDER 

Year Round Opportunity 

311 S Madison Ave, Tulsa, OK 74120 

APPLY HERE 

 

www.servetulsans.org is brought to you by the City of Tulsa 

If you have any questions, comment, concerns, or to 

unsubscribe please send an email to jhensley@cityoftulsa.org  

 

Who We Are 

 

Meet the Serve Tulsans team Joel Hensley and Alisia Myers. We are employees at 

the City of Tulsa in the Working in Neighborhoods Department. Our primary goal is 

to serve the neighborhoods of Tulsa and help those making this community a great 

place to live.  It takes the dedication of many people working together across the 

City to make it happen.  

We understand that volunteers are a key part of achieving our goal and appreciate 

all they do. In an effort to coordinate, promote, and celebrate volunteers we created 

www.servetulsans.org. It is our hope that this website will be a great resource for all 

Tulsans. As always if you have any questions or comments please send an email 

to neighborhood@cityoftulsa.org.   
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Service News 

 

Thank You Very Mulch 

One of our city parks got some much-needed 

attention over the weekend.  A small group of 

volunteers from Victory church met in 

Henthorne Park to remove old mulch from the 

playground. Shoveling mulch into wheelbarrows 

is no easy task and the parks department really 

appreciates all their hard work.  I’m sure all the 

kids will be happy once this project is complete 

and the playground reopens with fresh mulch. 
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